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2022 Summer Camp Positions

Gloucester Township hiring for summer 

camp positions
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Homeward Bound News
$25 adoption fees through May 14th

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

May 12, 2022
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Welcome, New Officers!

Gloucester Township Police Department 

hires new officers

Every Memorial Day Gloucester Township holds a Memorial Day ceremo-

ny at Veterans Park to honor and mourn those who died while serving in the 

United States Military.   This year’s ceremony will take place on May 30th, 

at 11:00 AM at Veterans Memorial at 1261 Chews Landing Road. Mayor Da-

vid Mayer, Chief of Police David Harkins, and members of Council will be 

traveling to the eight veteran memorials before culminating the tribute with a 

service at Veterans Park. 

 8:00 AM - Blackwood V.F.W. 7927 

 8:20 AM - Gloucester Township School 

 8:40 AM - Church Street Monument 

 9:00 AM - Glendora V.F.W. Post 8714 

 9:20 AM - 9th Ave Monument, Glendora 

 9:40 AM - American Legion Post 281 

 10:00 AM - Gloucester Township Community Park 

 10:15 AM - Erial Cemetery, Erial   

11:00 AM – Veterans Memorial Park 

2022 Gloucester Township 
MEMORIAL DAY SERVICE 



Gloucester Township HIRING!

Gloucester Township is hiring for our Gloucester Township Summer 

Camps! We start hiring at age 15! Also looking for college students and 

college graduates! Join in all the summer fun and get paid doing it! The 

application deadline has been extended until May 19th.  

To apply, please visit https://glotwp.com/job-listings/

ACCEPTING GT DAY VENDORS! 
Vendor applications are still available. Please visit: 

www.gtdsc.org

Calling all 18+ actors! Mainstage Center for the Arts is now casting 

for The Lightning Thief: The Percy Jackson Musical!

	 Auditions will be held on June 8th & 10th, 2022 from 6:00pm 

to 9:00pm at 27 S. Black Horse Pike, Gloucester Township, NJ 08012.

	 Actors should prepare a 16-32 bar cut in a similar style of the show. 

Please bring a headshot photo, your resume, and fill out the audition form. If 

you can’t make auditions or have any questions, email julie@mainstage.org

	 To learn more information, CLICK HERE.

	 To sign up for an audition slot, CLICK HERE.

Don’t forget to stop by at Our Lady of Hope Carnival that starts on 
May 19th and runs through May 21st. 

Thursday night is Family Night - all Rides $25 per person.

NEXT WEEK: CARNIVAL

https://glotwp.com/job-listings/
http://www.gtdsc.org/gloucester-township-day.html?fbclid=IwAR1e34vn7FGJ5parr09VgNNIIFpgxBf88SBVLLn3QTW-D7vr7ZmGBHhyUSw
https://mainstage.org/audition/the-lightning-thief-auditions/?fbclid=IwAR3HexQ8HDORCn8KLJ6s1T50aRCyBf034F1SusTutKLvJaQu5ctWTzdTEiU
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4ea5a92fa0f4ce9-thelightning?fbclid=IwAR0zkq27q0aYd7NEgOoNKsXez78qmku86XfNvMFhF_qBWqQgresI-6xpqok


 Gloucester Township Police welcomes their new 

summer intern Angelina Esposito, pictured with Deputy Chief Brian McK-

endry and Captain Jason Gittens! 

Angelina is attending Monmouth University, is a Criminal Justice major, 

and is interested in a law enforcement career. She spends three mornings 

a week working with GTPD, and is currently being familiarized with the 

different departments.

	 Gloucester Township Police hired three new Police Offi-
cers, which were sworn in on Monday May 9th. Pictured with Chief 
David Harkins are Ptl. Brian Sarne, Ptl. Ryan Fink, and Ptl. Trevor 
Swanson. 
	 All three hires are experienced Police Officers from other 
departments. They will begin patrol tactics training, firearms quali-
fications, and in-service training at the Gloucester Township Police 
Professional Standards Training Facility until May 19th. 
	 Upon completion their in-service training, each Officer will 
report to the Operations Division, be assigned to a Platoon, and be-
gin their field training. 

Congratulations!

Gloucester Township police department 
welcomes new officers!

The Camden County Workforce Development Board will hold an eight-
week summer youth employment program that will begin on June 27 and 
run through Aug. 19. Youth, ages 16 through 24, will gain hands on work 
experience with employers in the science, technology, engineering and 
math fields.
“The summer youth employment program offers a unique and worthwhile 
experience for young people in Camden County,” said Commissioner Jon 
Young. “Not only are participants paid a $15 an hour stipend, but they are 
placed with top notch employers who will help them develop their work-
force skills and prepare them for the working world.”
To be eligible for the program, you must be a Camden County resident; 
willing to participate in a structured professional environment; be avail-
able for the eight consecutive weeks from June to August; and attend a 
virtual interview and complete training.
For more information, contact the Camden County Workforce Develop-
ment Board at (856) 751 -1500 or receptionist@ccwib.com.

Applications can be downloaded at www.ccwib.com

Summer Youth Employment Program

Retire Your Old Flag
The flag drop-of boxes are meant to serve as safe, secure retirement of 
worn flags for Gloucester Township community and are a convenient way 
of disposing while respecting our national symbol.
Disposal boxes are located at: Camden County College, Veteran’s Park, 
and Community Park by Veterans’ Memorial.

http://www.ccwib.com


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Mark your calendars for a free movie night in the park! Luca will 
be  shown at Veterans Park on Friday, June 17 (rain date 6/24) at 
dusk. Bring your family and friends and enjoy a free movie under 
the stars! 

HOMEWARD BOUND NEWS
Starting today, May 10th - May 14th, ALL dog adoption fees 
at Homeward Bound animal shelter are $25.00! If you can 
not adopt, sharing and donating is always a great way to help 
the shelter!
For more information please visit: 

https://homewardboundnj.org

SAVE THE DATE: LUCA

https://homewardboundnj.org

